

TALENT BANK APPLICATION Town of Swansboro

The Town of Swansboro welcomes expressions of interest in filling the

Vacant Mayor Seat

If you are interested in serving, please complete the following information and return it no later than December 15, 2024, to the Town Clerk either by email at afender@ci.swansboro.nc.us or in person to Town Hall at 601 W. Corbett Ave., Swansboro, NC 28584. All submissions will be reviewed and a selection will be made by the Board of Commissioners in a meeting to be held in January 2025. Those interested must meet the requirement of being a resident of Swansboro and a qualified voter of the town.

Thank you for your interest in serving your community!

Office Use: Received by:

Date

Date